
 

 

Memorandum 
 
Date: May 26, 2017 
 
TO: Historical Preservation Commission 
 
From: Fred Blood, VP Wilshire Wood/Delwood One Neighborhood Association  
 
Concerning: 4208 Wilshire Parkway: Renovation/Demolition plans 
 
On May 17, we had a specially called informal meeting to discuss the demolition/reconstruction plans 
for the property at 4208 Wilshire Parkway.  This was not a formal neighborhood meeting, and therefore 
no vote was taken.  However, almost all the impacted neighbors and neighborhood association officers 
were present.   
 
The minutes and attendance are attached. 
 
In general, the neighborhood was satisfied with the project as presented – current house to be 
demolished and replaced with a single story, cut stone, house of approximately the same footprint.  
Those in attendance voiced support and appreciation for the effort made to allow the project to fit into 
the existing neighborhood fabric.  
 
I believe that it is safe to state that, as long as the final product closely follows the presented plans and 
suggestions made, the Wilshire Wood/Delwood One Neighborhood Association is in support of the 
planed project at 4208 Wilshire Parkway. 
 


